
 

26th September 2019 
 
Nihao Parents, Caregivers & Students 

Nihao— means “Hello” in Chinese 

This week is Chinese Language week 
We farewell Frank tomorrow who has been at 
our school all of this term.  Frank heads back 
home to China on Saturday.  We wish him a 
safe journey home and hope he has had a 
great time at our school taking home with him 
a lot of wonderful memories of Miller Avenue 
School and New Zealand.   

Zai jian Frank! (Goodbye Frank) 
What a busy term 3 it has been and it has gone 
so fast!  Tomorrow will be the last day of term  
and school will resume as normal on Monday 
14th October.  We wish you all a safe and 
restful holiday! 
Thanks once again to the many parents/
caregivers and supporters of our school who 
give their valuable time and energy supporting 
the learning and sporting needs of our           
students.  Without your continued support      
students would not be able to experience the 
many learning opportunities and sporting 
events on offer. 
NAU MAI HAERE MAI 
We extend a warm welcome to Parker who 
has joined Room 8 and his older brothers at 
school. 

TOUCH RUGBY FEES 
Students who are still to pay $10 for their 
touch rugby fees can you please pay this to the 
school office before this Friday.  Thank you. 

SCHOOL HATS TERM 4 
Sunhats are compulsory      
throughout term 4.  Our school 
sunhats can be purchased from 
Direct Group by placing an order 
through our school office or 
their online store. 
KAPA HAKA FESTIVAL 
Due to a low response of students wishing to 
participate in our Kapa Haka group we will   
unfortunately not be able to enter a group into 
the Hauraki Cultural Festival in November.  The 
practices during the upcoming holidays will 
therefore be cancelled.  Thank you to those 
parents/caregivers who offered to help. 
LIBRARY BOOKS 
Can students please return their library books 
to Mrs McMillan by tomorrow. 

Next term we are having a book fair 
at school from 29th October to 1st 
November. This is a big event where 
all proceeds raised goes back into our 
school.   

Not to be missed! 

Coming Events 

 
SEPTEMBER (Hepetema) 

27th  Last day of term 3  
 

OCTOBER (Whiringa-ā-nuku) 
14th  First day of term 4 
21st  Year 8 Vaccines 
28th  Labour Day (Public Holiday) 
29th-1st  Book Fair 

   

 
 Haere rā—Goodbye 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Zaak—Room 9 
Noah—Room 9 
Jake—Room 10 

Lockie—Room 9 
Marcia—Room 6 

 

 

Countdown Disney Word Tiles 

If you have any unwanted Disney word 
tiles at home please send them to Room 
6 as they are using them to make words. 

TOUCH DRAW THURSDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 

4.30pm MIDGETS Half Fields      4.30 pm MIDGETS Full Fields  

F1 MAS Midgets 2 vs St Joseph Rockets   F1  MAS Midgets 4 vs St Joseph Hammers 

F4 MAS Midgets 1 vs Paeroa Central Midgets 1 LATE GAME 5.00PM 

          F5  MAS Midgets 3 vs St Joseph Thunder 

5.00pm JUNIORS       5.30pm SENIORS 

F1 MAS Junior 2 vs St Joseph Angels   F3  MAS Senior 2 vs Tirohia Tuaakana 

F3 MAS Junior 3 vs Hikutaia Heroes   F4  MAS Senior 1 vs PCS Kiwis  

LATE GAME 5.30pm JUNIORS 

F6 MAS Junior 1 vs Netherton Flames 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award– Room 5 



 
  
  

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

Public Notices 
Cricket Registrations 

There will be a Waihi Primary school cricket 
team this year and they will be joining in a    
fantastic Thames Valley wide competition. 
They are still looking for Y3/4 and Y5/6’s. Any 
keen Paeroa students can register for the 
Waihi team too.  Here is the link for students to 
register online - 
  
https://registrations.crichq.com/
register/275683  - Waihi Primary Schools. 

If you have any queries can you please con-
tact Ramesh Subasinghe 
Cricket Development Officer 
Waikato Valley Cricket Association 
www.wvca.co.nz 

Tel - 07 8381311 M 021 786250 

MOVIE NIGHT DURING THE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
 

Movie: The Secret Life of Pets 2 
 
Date: Friday 4th October  
 
Location:  Paeroa Elim Church on Station Road 
 
Time: 7-9 pm 
 
Cost: $2 per  person 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paeroa BMX Season opens Tuesday 1st October.  
The start gate drops at 6pm so be early enough to 
get yourself a few laps in prior to the first race. 

BMX racing is a fantastic affordable family sport 
where the whole family can be involved.  All you 
need is a bike, long pants, long sleeve shirt, cov-
ered shoes and a full face (motor bike style) helmet.  
The Paeroa BMX Club has spare bikes and helmets 
for you to borrow if you want to give the sport a go.   

For futher information please ring Michelle on 
0279629692 or Terry on 0275626438 

 

https://registrations.crichq.com/register/275683
https://registrations.crichq.com/register/275683
http://www.wvca.co.nz/
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Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 

Rob Irwin 
We specialize in supplying and installing the  

following: 
 All types of flooring 

 Paint, plastering & wall paper 
 Window coverings 

 Kitchen and bathroom design & install 
 Indoor & Outdoor renovations 

 Project Management 
Phone: 022 171 0899 

Email: aceinteriors@outlook.co.nz 


